
  
LOCAL AGENCY FORMATION COMMISSION OF NAPA COUNTY 

 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN BY THE LOCAL AGENCY FORMATION COMMISSION 
(LAFCO) OF NAPA COUNTY that a special meeting will be held on Monday, June 3, 2024 at 
1:00 PM in the Town of Yountville Council Chambers, 6550 Yount Street, Yountville, California, 
94599, during which the Agency will conduct a public hearing to consider the following: 

 
ADOPTION OF A FINAL BUDGET FOR FISCAL YEAR 2024-25 

 
Pursuant to California Government Code section 56381, LAFCO of Napa County will review 
and adopt a final budget for fiscal year 2024-25. LAFCO will also update its fee schedule and 
adopt a Work Program for fiscal year 2024-25. 
 
ALL INTERESTED PERSONS ARE INVITED TO ATTEND THE ABOVE SPECIFIED HEARING 
AND TO BE HEARD REGARDING THE LISTED ACTION BEFORE OR DURING 
CONSIDERATION OF THAT ITEM.  
 
The meeting agenda, staff report, related materials for this item, and the meeting participation 
information will be published no later than Wednesday, May 29, 2024 at 
www.napa.lafco.ca.gov.  
 
Further information concerning the action described above can be obtained by contacting the 
LAFCO Office, 1754 Second Street, Suite C, Napa, California, 94559. Phone: (707) 259-8645. 
Email: info@napa.lafco.ca.gov. 
 
Dated:  May 13, 2024 
 
BY THE ORDER OF THE LOCAL AGENCY FORMATION COMMISSION OF NAPA COUNTY 
 
BRENDON FREEMAN 
Executive Officer 
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